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Dear Parents and Carers
P3 STAFFING UPDATE

From this week beginning 13th January 2020, we welcome Mrs Amy Burgess to the teaching team at St Andrew’s.   Mrs Burgess will be working closely with Mrs Kristoffersen to provide additional support for learning in classes on Mon- Wed.  On Thursday and Friday she will teach in P3, and Miss Carlin will teach within the Complex Needs Provision on these days. Miss Carlin will continue to teach P3 Mon- Wed.

Mrs Burgess and Miss Carlin will work closely together to ensure the P3 Curriculum is covered and that consistent approaches are adopted in the class.  I am sure you will join me in welcoming her to St Andrew’s.
Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Liz Laird

Headteacher
St Andrew’s Primary School      	Acting Headteacher


Gowkshill	Mrs Liz Laird


Gorebridge			
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PLEASE NOTE WE HAVE A NEW TELEPHONE NUMBER


0131 271 4670














